
***HCPS PUBLIC HEARING CANCELED***
Tonight’s Elementary Redistricting Public Hearing Canceled; To Be Rescheduled  

Harford County Public Schools (HCPS) announces that the Elementary Redistricting Public Hearing scheduled 
for tonight, January 12, 2011, at 7:00 p.m. at Aberdeen High School is canceled due to school closures because 
of inclement weather.  The public hearing will be rescheduled, and more information will be forthcoming as 
soon as it is available. 
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